
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 
12 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Over the course of the next academic year your child’s class will have several opportunities to visit 
Thames Valley Adventure Playground (TVAP). 
  
As part of their conditions of attendance, TVAP request that we share certain information with them 
in order to help them apply for funding and to ensure they are able to continue to meet the needs 
of their users, now and in the future.  TVAP collect and process personal data under legitimate 
interest of the Data Protection Act (GDPR) 2018.  You can read their Privacy Policy on 
www.tvap.co.uk/about-us/policies. 
 
The personal information we will share with TVAP is as follows:  User’s first name, User’s surname, 
User’s gender, User’s age/Date of Birth, User’s Disability/Additional Need, If they are a Wheelchair 
User, User’s nationality, User’s ethnicity (optional). 
 

If you Do Not wish us to share this information with TVAP, please let me know as soon as 

possible.  My email address is sarah.fraser-thwaites@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Sarah Fraser-Thwaites 
Assistant Head Middle School 
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